
Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

STUDIO
Unit Type A

AREA

SUITE AREA 31.05 Sq.m / 334.21 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 9.12 Sq.m / 98.16 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 40.17 Sq.m / 432.38 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

STUDIO
Unit Type B

AREA

SUITE AREA 30.95 Sq.m / 333.14 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 30.95 Sq.m / 333.14 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

1 BEDROOM
Unit Type A

AREA

SUITE AREA 52.07 Sq.m / 560.47 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 6.35 Sq.m / 68.35 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 58.42 Sq.m /628.82 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

1 BEDROOM
Unit Type B

AREA

SUITE AREA 48.48 Sq.m / 521.83 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 5.63 Sq.m / 60.60 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 54.11 Sq.m / 582.43 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

1 BEDROOM
Unit Type C

AREA

SUITE AREA 52.61 Sq.m / 566.28 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 8.99 Sq.m / 96.76 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 61.6 Sq.m / 663.05 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

1 BEDROOM
Unit Type D

AREA

SUITE AREA 60.43 Sq.m / 650.46 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 15.78 Sq.m / 169.85 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 76.21 Sq.m / 820.31 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type A

AREA

SUITE AREA 88.98 Sq.m / 957.77 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 14.31 Sq.m / 154.03 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 103.29 Sq.m / 1111.80 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type B

AREA

SUITE AREA 105.56 Sq.m / 1136.23 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 13.9 Sq.m / 149.61 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 119.46 Sq.m / 1285.85 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type C

AREA

SUITE AREA 87.76 Sq.m / 944.64 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 11.05 Sq.m / 118.94 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 98.81 Sq.m / 1063.58 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type D

AREA

SUITE AREA 89.81 Sq.m / 966.70 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 7.22 Sq.m / 77.71 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 97.03 Sq.m / 1044.42 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type E

AREA

SUITE AREA 99.75 Sq.m / 1073.70 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 19.65 Sq.m / 211.51 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 119.4 Sq.m / 1285.21 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type F

AREA

SUITE AREA 82.96 Sq.m / 892.97 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 37.56 Sq.m / 404.29 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 120.52 Sq.m / 1297.27 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type G

AREA

SUITE AREA 84.27 Sq.m / 907.07 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 7.03 Sq.m / 75.67 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 91.3 Sq.m / 982.74 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type H

AREA

SUITE AREA 91.74 Sq.m / 987.48 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 7.13 Sq.m / 76.74 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 98.87 Sq.m / 1064.23 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type J

AREA

SUITE AREA 87.48 Sq.m / 941.62 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 6.74 Sq.m / 72.54 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 94.22 Sq.m / 1014.18 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type K

AREA

SUITE AREA 105.78 Sq.m / 1138.60 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 24.05 Sq.m / 258.87 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 129.83 Sq.m / 1397.47 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type L

AREA

SUITE AREA 87.75 Sq.m / 944.53 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 25.13 Sq.m / 270.49 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 112.88 Sq.m / 1215.03 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type M

AREA

SUITE AREA 87.51 Sq.m / 941.95 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 41.16 Sq.m / 443.04 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 128.67 Sq.m / 1384.99 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

2 BEDROOM
Unit Type N

AREA

SUITE AREA 89.86 Sq.m / 967.24 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 38.71 Sq.m / 416.67 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 128.57 Sq.m / 1383.92 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

3 BEDROOM
Unit Type A

AREA

SUITE AREA 123.13 Sq.m / 1325.36 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 18.67 Sq.m / 200.96 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 141.8 Sq.m / 1526.32 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

3 BEDROOM
Unit Type B

AREA

SUITE AREA 12.00 Sq.m / 1323.96 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 60.28 Sq.m / 648.84 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 183.28 Sq.m / 1972.80 Sq.ft



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

DUPLEX
Unit Type A

AREA

SUITE AREA 129.11 Sq.m / 1389.72 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 33.19 Sq.m / 357.25 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 162.30 Sq.m / 1746.98 Sq.ft

FIRST FLOORGROUND FLOOR



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

DUPLEX
Unit Type B

AREA

SUITE AREA 131.11 Sq.m / 1411.25 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 33.40 Sq.m / 359.51 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 164.51 Sq.m / 1770.77 Sq.ft

FIRST FLOORGROUND FLOOR



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

DUPLEX
Unit Type C

AREA

SUITE AREA 140.02 Sq.m / 1507.16 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 42.80 Sq.m / 460.69 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 182.82 Sq.m / 1967.86 Sq.ft

FIRST FLOORGROUND FLOOR



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

DUPLEX
Unit Type D

AREA

SUITE AREA 106.63 Sq.m / 1147.75 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 31.30 Sq.m / 336.91 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 137.93 Sq.m / 1484.67 Sq.ft

FIRST FLOORGROUND FLOOR



Disclaimer
1. All room dimensions are in metric and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All materials, 
dimensions, drawings features and amenities are approximate at the time of printing. 4. Actual area may vary from stated area. Drawings not to scale E&OE. The developer reserves the right to make revisions to the floor 
plans and any features, materials, dimensions, drawings and amenities mentioned in this brochure without notice. 5. Unit floor plan might be mirrored according to its location in the community layout.

DUPLEX
Unit Type E

AREA

SUITE AREA 108.73 Sq.m / 1170.36 Sq.ft

BALCONY AREA 34.67 Sq.m / 373.18 Sq.ft

TOTAL BUILT-UP AREA 143.4 Sq.m / 1543.54 Sq.ft

FIRST FLOORGROUND FLOOR


